
 
 

COVID Protocol for Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 

In order to attend the annual general meeting of shareholders in person, the shareholder or other 
participant must complete a certification that the individual has been immunized for COVID and is not 
currently experiencing any symptoms of COVID. The certification will be provided upon entry into the 
building. If the shareholder or other participant has not been vaccinated or does not complete the 
certification, other accommodations will be considered. 


